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Salisbury is Open 

The above notice was posted on social media in March 2018 in the aftermath of the nerve agent 
incident in Salisbury earlier in the month of March 
 
Former Russian double agent Sergei Skripal and his daughter Yulia suffered serious poisoning from 
what is believed to have been a Russian created nerve agent.  At the time of writing there is no 
conclusive evidence to accuse any possible state or individual for the attack, although it is highly 
believed to have been from a Russian source whether state sponsored or an individual attack. 
 
At the time of writing there is an ongoing world wide political situation developing with many countries 
ejecting Russian Embassy staff with Russian tit for tat ejections.  
 
The Russian Government deny any participation in the incident.  However it is said to be highly likely 
that there was Russian involvement in some way.  
 
 
 
 


